
Warner Village Water District
P.O. Box 252

55 West Joppa Rd.
Warner, NH 03278

Office of Commissioners Tel. (603) 456-3890
Fax (603) 456-2271

July 13, 2011

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: DW 08—095 Warner Village Water District
Petition to Discontinue Water Service and Modification of Franchise

Boundaries

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing to update the Commission as to the above Docket. On February 11,
2010, the District requested that the docket not be closed. On May 7, 2010 District
Commissioner Savlen requested by telephone to Richard Schofield that he send the
application for a waiver form for the Buckley and Benward property to continue the
compliance process. Mr. Schofield responded by letter dated May 10, 2010 with the
form requested and a list of action items for the District to complete. On February 17,
2011 the District submitted the completed items requested by Mr. Schofield in his May
10, 2010 letter.

On March 9, 2011, the District received a letter from Richard J. de Seve, the
compliance supervisor for the DES Subsurface Systems Bureau listing an additional
seven items required to complete the application.

At this writing, the District is gathering the documentation to respond to the
seven items. We anticipate we will be submitting this as soon as Jeff Evans, our
surveyor plots the wells and radii on the four lot plans. We received the plans last
week from the Bureau.

We respectfully request the Commission to keep the Docket open to allow us to
finish this process.

Sincerely,

Ray Ma~tin
District Commissioner


